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Scott Taschner

From: Jim Sullivan <jsullivan@cvag.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 8:50 AM

To: Benjamin Torres

Cc: Katie Barrows; 'Heather A. Pert'; 'Jenness McBride'

Subject: Joint Project Review for Desert Hot Springs Wind Energy Repowering Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Mr. Torres, 

CVAG has received a Notice of Preparation of a Draft Environmental Impact Report for the Desert Hot Springs Wind 

Energy Repowering Project.  This project is within a Conservation Area of the Coachella Valley Multiple Species Habitat 

Conservation Plan (CVMSHCP).  As a Permittee under the CVMSHCP, Desert Hot Springs is required to submit the project 

for a Joint Project Review (JPR) before considering the project for approval.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 
 


